
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We invite the 2018 Year 2 parents to come along to our BYOD 

Parent/Carer Information Evening on Wednesday the 24th October at 

7pm in the library.  At this information session, you will have an 

opportunity to hear all about the benefits of a BYOD learning 

environment and requirements for your child at they enter Year 3 in 

2019. You will also be introduced to the JB Hi Fi Education portal 

system. 

 

 


